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THE UNIVERSITY OF GEORGIA 

DEPARTMENT OF MICROBIOLOGY 

ATHENS, GEORGIA 30602 

TEL. 404 542-1434 

May 30, 1980 

Dr. D. D. Perkins 
Department of Biological Sciences 
Stanford University 
Stanford, CA 94305 

Dear David: 

This is in response to your letter of May 20, regarding 
ure- 3. You have my permission to deposit in the Stock Center 
my ure-3 (F29) stocks in each mating type, and I would 
appreciate your identifying the stocks as coming from me. 

I also appreciate your identifying F29 as a point mutant 
in LGIIR, thus clearing up the confusion of my having mapped 
ure-3 in LGIR because of my having used my Bl allele of ure-3 
that was associated with an unbeknown I - II translocation. 

Sincerely yours, 

H. Branch Howe, Jr. 

HBH/dlc 
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